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Lou Mansolillo

From: Victoria Leyden <vleyden4@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 6, 2024 7:46 AM
To: House Environment and Natural Resources Committee
Subject: PRO H 7295

 
Dear Louis Mansolillo, 
 
 
My name is Victoria Leyden, I'm a third generation tree farmer in West Greenwich RI and an alumni student to URI for 
biological and environmental sciences. I strongly oppose the White House's solar radiation modification program. I 
strongly support h7295 the RI Clean Air Preservation Act. I do not consent to the pollution and radiation pollution from 
the solar radiation modification program. The remedy is H7295. I want my RI legislators to protect me, my family, fellow 
Rhode Islanders, and our ever changing, small Rhode Island natural environment by passing H7295. 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Victoria Leyden 


